
I

Government House , 
Ottawa .

Office of the Secretary 
to the Governor General

September 2nd 1930

Uy dear Bovey, /I

Lhny thanks for your letter of 

August 26th, regarding the Peace Gift 

to Canada "by representative Americans 

in McGill grounds.

to he given 

and placed

The date you have in mind, 
Octooer 1 Ah, is, I fear, a had one from our point 

of view, as, unless there is a change in the

programme, Their Excellencies will be;,c- away in the
Maritimes on that day, thus I fear we shall he

A-

unahie to come to the football match between 

and Queens.
McGill

”'e expect t© be away on tour from

October 2nd until the 27th.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

Colonel W.Bovey,
McGill University, 

MONTREAL.
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